To: One Wall Strata and Residents
Re: Residential Parking
Date: April 1st, 2010

Please be advised of the following policies regarding One Wall Residential parking at the
Sheraton Vancouver Wall Centre Hotel.

We will be strictly enforcing the following policies effective immediately.
These policies have been in place from the initial opening of One Wall.

-Valet parking is for all residents of One Wall units only.

-Valet parking is not transferable between multiple vehicles. Only one registered vehicle
per stall number.

-Valet parking is available at the North Tower entrance from 7am- 10:30pm everyday.
After 10:30pm cars can be dropped off and picked up at the South Tower entrance.

-Resident vehicles are parked in private residential stalls in North Tower (P4, P5 levels).
-Stall numbers must be provided to the Hotel's Bell staff for any vehicle valet parked.

-If resident’s stall number is occupied by another vehicle then car will be parked in hotel
parking lot and full valet charges will be paid. ($50 per day) No exceptions.

-Visitors, friends, business associates, and family members are not entitled to the above
mentioned service. Cars will be valet parked and full parking rates applied.

Due to the fact that the hotel and parking lot entrances are extremely busy, no vehicles will be
held at the North Tower entrance for any longer than 10 minutes.

Thanking you for your cooperation

Tim Sanders
Bell Services Supervisor

Cc, Ron Morris
Chief of Operations



